
 
 

Greater Park Hill Community, Inc. 

2823 Fairfax Street  

Denver, CO 80207 

Phone: (303) 388-0918  Fax: (303) 388-0910 

 
MEETING MINUTES 

Monthly Community and Board Meeting 
 

Date: June 2, 2022 
Time: 6:30 p.m. 
Location: First Hybrid meeting – virtual (ZOOM) and in person (GPHC) 
Board Member Attendees: Amy Harris, James Groves, Ken Burdette, Louis Plachowski, Bernadette Kelly, Heather 
Shockey, Tracey MacDermott, Rick Medrick, Melissa Davis, Leslie Twarogowski, Sandy Robnett, Jacqui Shumway, Nam 
Henderson, Phebe Lassiter, Kevin Wiegand, and Brenda Morrison 
 
Disclaimer: first hybrid meeting and secretary attended virtually – could not hear presenters that were in person 
(physically in the room at GPHC); minutes are missing information from in person attendees/presenters 
 

Ite
m 

No. 

Discussion Action Items/Responsibility 

1 Introductions by Tracey MacDermott and Lana Cordes: 

 

 

2 D2 Police Report – Officer Murray 

He will be attending our future meetings. His focus is D2 east of Colorado 

Boulevard. 

Wilbur.murray@denvergov.org 

720-591-7700 

 

Programs for Homeless Communities: handing out employment packet that 

has been coordinated with employers, issues with RVs – using as residence, 

parking long term on street 

Report any suspicious activity to 
District 2 at the non-emergency 
dispatch number:  720-913-2000. 
Reserve 9-1-1 for crimes in progress so 
that you are not tying up the line for 
real emergencies. 
 
Twitter:  follow @DenverPolice 
 
No longer monitoring Next Door – use 
pocketgov.org to connect with D2 
Police 
Officer Heidi Lewis 

3 Community Update, Lana Cordes, Executive Director: 

• Park Hill Garden Walk – June 12th – tickets are available 

parkhillgardenwalk.org 

• 4th of July Parade – 1:30 pm, registration is open for participants 

parkhillparade@gmail.com to register 

• Emergency Food Pantry – check website for current needs of non-

perishables, fresh food can be donated on days of food pantry 

operation 

• Denver Water – line replacement is in progress and ongoing, street 

closures – sign up for updates from website or Denver Water 

• Street Sweeping started April 1st. Waste collection days have changed 

and may coincide with street sweeping. 

Email list – sign up for monthly GPHC and newspaper updates 

https://www.facebook.com/GP
HCDenver 
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End of Minutes 
Next Board Zoom Meeting – August 4, 2022 

 


